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The NBEN Education Action Group is hosting their 2nd Annual Environmental 

Education Exchange Fair on Saturday, April 24, 1999, 10:00 am to 3:00 PM at the 

Bessbourough Elementary School, which is, located at 93 Bessbourough Ave, Moncton, 

N.B. The deadline for registration, for this event, is March 29, 1999.  

The aim of this years fair is to bring member groups together, in an earth school 

atmosphere, with educators and individuals to network and learn more about 

environmental concerns and issues.  

We are looking for participants who; have developed or collected information, including 

environmental curriculum materials, are environmental educators, teachers, youth 

leaders, camp counselors, community action groups, environmental groups, nature 

interpreters and/or naturalists. All are welcome to attend, weather you are from a member 

group, or, from the public who has an interest in environmental education, or who may 

have collected materials and want to share them, or may be looking for information. 

Members are encouraged to spread the word and help make this upcoming fair the 

biggest and best educational fair ever! This is an excellent forum for groups, or 

individuals, to get their message out to people, and at the same time network with like 

minded environmentalists. Hope to see you there! 

For further information please contact the NBEN at 433-6101. 
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